

Cardinal Newman Catholic High School

Specialist Maths and Computing College

Headteacher: Mrs J Warburton

Show My Homework



23rd March 2017

Dear Parent / Carer

We are delighted to be launching Show My Homework, an online tool to help you keep track of your child's homework. Show My Homework will allow you to see the details of the tasks your child has been set and the date that the homework is due to be submitted. It is intended that this service will provide you with a deeper insight into the homework your child receives and more importantly, that it will help your child with their organisation, time-management and prioritising their workload.

In order for your child to receive a personalised homework calendar, their name, registration group and school timetable is shared with Show My Homework. In order to access the personalised timetable, you will be provided with login details at the Year 7 parents' evening on **Wednesday** 5th **April 2017** when there will also be a 15 minute presentation to parents in the Assembly Hall at either **4.15pm** or **6.00pm**. We will be launching Show My Homework with all students in Years 7-10 from Monday 24th April 2017 onwards.

On receiving your login details, select the Show My Homework icon on the school's homepage and click the top right 'Login' button, giving you access to view the quality and quantity of homework set for your child. There are also free apps available for iPhone and Android devices should you or your child wish to download them. You will still be able to view all homework set even without login details by visiting the school website and selecting the Show My Homework icon and then selecting Show All. However with this option you or your child will not be able to view a personalised homework calendar.

Any students without access to the internet at home can continue using their Student Planner to record all homework and any worksheets needed will still be provided by class teachers. Students will be encouraged to visit the LRC or Library at lunchtime or the after school homework club every Monday and/or Wednesday.

If you or your child have any questions about the service, please get in touch with the team at Show My Homework, who are always happy to help. Just email help@showmyhomework.co.uk or call 0207 197 9550.

If you require any clarification or further information regarding this service please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Hotelse

Mrs Helen Hulse Assistant Headteacher





